

1 December 2021

For the attention of the Chief Executive Maritime and Coastguard Agency Technical Support Team – Coastal Maritime and Coastguard Agency Bay 2/01 Spring Place 105 Commercial Road Southampton SO15 1EG

Dear Sir

Bangor Harbour - Port Marine Safety Code - Statement of Compliance

I, Stephen Reid, Chief Executive of Ards and North Down Borough Council, being the Port Marine Safety Code Duty Holder for the Bangor Harbour, having considered all the requirements of the Port Marine Safety Code, including reviewing the risk assessment and safety management system, certify that the Port of Bangor meets the standards required by the Port Marine Safety Code.

Yours faithfully,

Stephen Reid

Date

1/12/21